
MESSAGE
FROM THE
CHAIRPERSON
The second year of implementation of NARBO Action Plan 2004-2005
has been implemented in order to achieve the goals and objectives.

In the year of 2005, it has been implemented some important activities
such as Exchange of Information and Good Practices on Integrated
Water Resources Management (IWRM), Exchange of Personnel,
Training for Capacity Building in River Basin Organizations (RBOs) and
continuing of Network Support.

As the continuation of Small Workshop on Benchmarking held in
Jatiluhur, Indonesia (Oct 2004) and Members Consultation Workshop
on Benchmarking held in Batu, Malang, Indonesia (Nov 2004), there is
an important activity i.e. Launching of Performance Benchmarking held
in Bali, Indonesia (September 2005).

That’s all activities purposes to support the implementation of the
Action Plan. Further more, the cooperation among members,
secretariat and other supporting agencies also increases.

During the preparation of next Action Plan 2006 – 2007, I consider that
we still facing many constrains in managing water resources in a
sustainable manner, so we still need to keep our commitment to
enhance our cooperation by increasing NARBO Members’ participation
in this network.

In this occasion , I appreciate to NARBO Secretariat who has actively
promoted NARBO Activities based on the NARBO Action Plan.

Hopefully, NARBO Annual Report of 2005 and the information inside
could become input in evaluating our efforts in continuing the next
programs.

Chairperson of NARBO
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